F.No.A-11017/07/2014-S8S.1
- Government of India/Bharat Sarkar
Ministry of Labour & Employment/Shram Aur Rozgar Mantralaya

kdekkd

Shram Shakti Bhavan, Rafi Marg,
New Delhi, dated the 20t% October, 2014

To

The Central Provident Fund Commissioner,
Employees’ Provident Fund Organization,
Bhavishya Nidhi Bhawan,

14, Bhikaji Cama Place,

New Delhi-110 066.

- Sub:-Meeting with EPF Officers’ Association-regarding.

I am directed to enclose herewith a representation dated 9.10.2014
received from Employees’ Provident Fund Officers’ Association, Tamil Nadu for
taking further necessary action. It may be recalled that Secretary(L&E) had taken
a meeting with the Office bearers of the EPF Officers’ Association on 24.9.2014 in
which other senior officers from this Ministry and EPFO were also present. In
this meeting it was discussed that the proposal for comprehensive cadre
restructuring in parity with IRS(IT) should be included in the next meeting of the

CBT for its consideration.
Yommﬂy,

) (Ajay Malik)
Under Secretary to the-Government of India

s

Copy to:- Shri Saurabh Swami, Secretary General & RPFC-II, Employees’
Provident Fund Officers’ Association, Bhavishya Nidhi Bhawan, N.G.O. B’
Colony,; Tirunelveli-627007 (Tamil Nadu) for informatién.



